Translation of letter received from Messre, Hachiuma Kisen K.XK.

3rd March 1939.-

B/8 "KAISYO MARU®
Dear Birs,

We beg to state that,owing to our own circumstances,
it has now been decided to withdraw the Clase of the above vessel
from your Society and reclass her to B.0., and we enclose here-
with the vessel's Ulassification Oertificate.

We are, Dear Birs,
Youre faithfully,

HACHIUMA KISEN KAB. KAISHA.



